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October 21, 2008 
 

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES 
 
Re: WITHDRAWAL 
Proposed Plan of Operation Amendment 
Circular RF-08-15 Dated October 14, 2008 
 
 

The Facility is withdrawing the above captioned circular letter at this time.  Please 
disregard the information contained in that letter.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Edith T. Davis 
 
Director, Reinsurance Facility 
 
RF-08-16 
 
 


